
Announcements 4/5/24 
 

Attention seniors interested in attending St. Johns River State College 

in the fall after graduation!  Reps from SJR will be on campus on 

Tuesday, April 16th from 11:00 to 3:00 in the media center hosting a 

free application day.  The reps will be able to help you complete the 

application and they will be waiving the $30 application fee.  The reps 

will also be able to answer questions regarding certificate/degree 

programs, financial aid, student life and more!  See your counselor or 

the school counseling Schoology page for more information.   

 

Prom, “A Night in Paris Blooms” is April 20th from 7-10pm and the 

Renaissance World Golf Village. Tickets are $70 on GoFan.com. The 

link to purchase tickets is on the BTHS website along with guest forms 

and all prom information. Ticket sales are open for Junior and Senior 

students from 4/1-4/10. Your students access code is their S# without 

the “S.” Please see or email Ms. Tax with any prom questions. 

 

Come out and support the Crumbl cookie sale to raise money for the 

Dreams Come True club that is happening all week in the 

courtyard!  Order your cookies during lunch this week and they will be 

delivered on Tuesday April 9th!  We are selling chocolate cookies and 

cream cookies, sugar cookies, and milk chocolate cookies!  Come out 

and support a great cause! 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

     

 


